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Central Police University is our country’s highest institution of police 
education, committed to nurturing security cadres who combine martial 
arts and moral integrity. 
 
Based on the belief: “to build a country, the police system must be built 
first,” President Chiang Kai-shek, founded the Central Police College 
in Nanjing in 1936. Despite several migrations and other hardships,what 
remains unchanged is its excellent school spirit, professionalism, and 
solid education. Dedicated to maintaining public order and protecting 
the people’s rights and interests. 
 
In 1995, it was renamed “Central Police University.” Located in 
Guishan District, Taoyuan City. It has complete campus planning, with 
a quiet environment and green grass. A good place to improve one’s 
virtue and refine one’s achievements. 
 
“Honesty” is the school motto, and our highest expectation for all 
students. It is hoped that every student can proceed from a place of 
sincerity, show it in practice, and achieve excellent school spirit through 
“diligent execution.” 
 
The school is affiliated with the Ministry of the Interior and is under the 
guidance of the Ministry of Education. It has a complete organizational 
system, in which the vice president, chief secretary, and all faculty are 
led by the president to handle various school affairs. 
Teaching units include the College of Justice Administration, College 
of Police Science and Technology, and General Education Center. There 
are 13 departments, 14 master’s programs and 4 doctoral programs 
under the two colleges. 
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The school system is divided into formative education, continuing 
education, and postgraduate education. 
 
“Formative education” includes a four-year bachelor’s program and a 
two-year technical program. Students are publicly funded for their 
tuition and fees during the school period. 
 
“Continuing education” includes police sergeant classes and various 
professional workshops, which provide advanced education and 
professional training for the promotion of police officers. 
 
“ Postgraduate education” includes graduate master’s programs, 
doctoral programs, and intermediate rank classes, with the goal of 
improving the level of police academic research and cultivating 
outstanding leaders. 
 
We expand from the three core values of “country, justice, and honor,” 

and plan six major educational connotations. 
 
Every summer vacation, we always welcome a group of freshmen who 
are ready to join the big family of Central Police University. Everyone 
comes here with different ideas and for different reasons, but all have 
one goal in common when they graduate. namely, to become a social 
security cadre. 
 
Doing simple things over and over again will make things different. To 
make discipline a part of life, all students in our school receive 
accommodation and life education. Through education and training in 
areas such as autonomy and self-discipline, proper dress, regular work 
and rest, cooperation and mutual assistance, and politeness in advancing 
and retreating, a rigorous and upright police officer is cultivated. 
 
 



3 
 

In police professional education, we expect students to not only 
internalize the concept of human rights and enrich their subject 
knowledge, but apply what they have learned in practice as well. In the 
Criminal Forensics Building, there are many professional facilities, 
which provide students with complete training and operational 
experience,to enable them to apply what they have learned at school to 
their future police work. 
 
Not only professional skills, but also a strong physique and physical 
training are indispensable. All students must undergo 900 hours of 
police skills training, to adapt to the challenging, strenuous, and 
dangerous work environment of the future. 
 
To make this training possible, our course also includes simulation 
training of various scenarios, which teach emergency response 
capabilities and handling methods required in various situations. This 
helps students respond quickly and correctly to any situation in the 
future. 
 
Spiritual education “fosters students’ ideological concepts of loyalty, 
patriotism, and value neutrality”, “cultivates a simple, honest, and self-
sustaining attitude towards life”, and “trains their leadership ability to 
be firmly in command”. 
“Sports Day” is held annually to inspire the determination to bring 
honor to the team. The highlight of the day is the “tug-of-war,” in which 
the spirit of “one rope, one heart” encapsulates the team’s centripetal 
force. 
 
To demonstrate all the knowledge and skills students have learned in 
school,a 45-day internship education is carried out during summer 
breaks in the corresponding units, allowing students to understand the 
future workplace environment and the core competency that should be 
possessed, strengthening their attitude toward learning in school, and 
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giving them a clearer sense of direction and motivation. 
 
In addition, to cultivate students’ humanistic and artistic temperament, 
and civic and moral literacy, the General Education Center offers 
relevant general education and humanities courses. Furthermore, 
diverse exhibitions and large-scale art and cultural activities are held 
from time to time. In order that the philosophy of liberal arts education 
continues to be passed on. 
 
The school also collects police cultural relics, historical materials, and 
police uniforms from various countries, and established the World 
Police Museum, to expand police academic research and international 
cooperation. 
 
In addition to holding annual academic seminars to showcase the energy 
and achievements of police research, all departments invite well-known 
scholars at home and abroad to give speeches at the school. This enables 
students to better understand international trends and broaden their 
world outlook. 
 
To promote international friendship and international exchanges, CPU 
has established sister schools with many foreign universities. 
Meanwhile, foreign students are accepted to the school for further study, 
and outstanding faculty and staff are selected to study abroad. 
 
The school has an abundance of alumni, who inherit the demeanor of 
the alma mater in all fields, working hard, and giving back to society. 
 
In recognition of Dr. Lee Chang-Yu’s achievements in, and contribution 
to global criminal forensics, the school has set up a special multimedia 
exhibition area for Dr. Lee. We hope that students in the future can 
inherit this glory and carry on the spirit of their alma mater. 
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Aiming to be a “professional, innovative, and excellent police 
university” , the school develops outstanding talent, with both skills and 
morals, and integrates both civil and military capabilities. 
In step with the times, the school investigates new crime types and uses 
innovative digital detection and prevention technology, keeping it on 
the cutting edge of crime-solving by applying technology and handling 
disaster prevention and response. Graduates join the ranks of employing 
institutions to make the greatest contribution to public security, 
achieving the sacred missions of talent development and policing 
education. 


